
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BALLOTS ARE IN THE MAIL! 

  

Watch your mail! Ballots have been mailed to all members who either renewed or joined HHANE by 

June 30th and should begin arriving in mailboxes soon. 

After casting your vote, please postmark your ballot by November 14th using the self-addressed 

stamped envelope that was included with your ballot. Make sure you both print and sign the return 

address area of your ballot before mailing so your ballot is counted! 

We encourage you to return your ballot as soon as possible after receiving. Ballots must be received 

in the CPA's office by Tuesday, November 21st, in order to be counted. 

Ballots will be counted on November 22nd at the CPA's office. Anyone interested in attending, please 

contact an HHANE Director. 

Questions about the ballot mailing? Please call the HHANE office at 508-316-3364. 

  

 

Please be aware you may receive either 

mail or eblasts from candidates running for election. 

 


